
Edinburgh  Airport  seeks
school  choirs  to  bring
Christmas cheer to passengers

Edinburgh Airport is looking for school choirs to bring some
festive cheer to its passengers this Christmas.

Choirs from local primary and secondary schools are being
invited to apply to come into the airport to sing Christmas
songs  and  carols  between  11:30-14:30  on  09-13  and  16-20
December

With December a busy time for the airport, school choirs will
bring that added sprinkling of festive spirit and brighten up
passenger’s journey through the airport. Choirs are invited to
hold  a  bucket  collection  for  their  school  and  Edinburgh
Airport will match fund what they raise up to £250.

If  you  are  interested  in  applying  the  please  email
edicommunications@edinburghairport.com  and  the  airport  will
send out an official application form.
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